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Single-lane closure scheduled on Puuwai Road in Kalaheo Jan. 31 to Feb. 4 
 

KALAHEO – The Department of Public Works and Arroy’s Plumbing LLC are announcing that a 

section of Puuwai road in Kalaheo will be under a single-lane closure from Jan. 31 to Feb. 4, from 8 a.m. 

to 5 p.m., weather permitting. 

The lane closure on Puuwai Road – in the vicinity of Iwi Road and the entrance of Kalawai Park –  

is necessary for water meter installation work.  

Motorists are advised to expect brief and occasional delays.  

Please exercise caution and drive slowly when commuting through the work area. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact Teddy Arroyo at 808-634-5635. 
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